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	Comments


CenterPoint Energy Houston Electric (“CenterPoint Energy”) agrees with Oncor Electric Delivery Company (“Oncor”) that Section 1.5.5 of the Nodal Operating Guides should be deleted.  In addition to the reasons stated by Oncor, the provisions are subjective and, in some cases, a utility will not be able to comply with the provisions.  For instance, many employers, such as the State of Texas, have policies not to provide information related to an employee’s past work experience.  Therefore, compliance with item (b) of Section 1.5.5 will likely be improbable.  Therefore, CenterPoint Energy requests that the section be deleted from the Nodal Operating Guides.
	Revised Cover Page Language


	NOGRR Number
	091
	NOGRR Title
	Deletion of Criteria for the Selection of Operators (formerly “Criteria for the Selection of Operators”)


	Requested Resolution 
	Normal.

	Nodal Operating Guide Section(s) Requiring Revision 
	1.5.5, Criteria for the Selection of Operators

	Protocol Section(s) Requiring Revision

	None.

	Revision Description
	This Nodal Operating Guide Revision Request (NOGRR) deletes the criteria for the selection of operators in the ERCOT Region.

	Reason for Revision
	Deletes subjective criteria for selection of operators.


	Business Case

	Business Case
	1
	· Deletes criteria to be used by ERCOT and applicable Entities for selecting operators due to other requirements of the Protocols and Nodal Operating Guides. 

	
	2
	· Simplifies the hiring criteria of operators by removing selection attributes that are difficult to quantify.

	
	3
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